Q: Are Kinross and DOT&PF; partnering?
A: No. Kinross is a private developer. The department does not speak for Kinross, nor is it able to answer questions about their

proposal. Each organization is responsible for our own statements and information provided. We view communicating on
transportation issues with any interested party as an essential part of our public service. We frequently participate in meetings
with industry, community, or user groups.



